
 

NEWS SEPTEMBER 2010 

We have had two Dutch riders with us since late September, Eva and Brony, and they have 
been doing a great job working the youngsters. Below we have Beaujolais and Eva and Bravo 
and Brony working on the arena at home. Both girls have been riding Bravo (our stallion) and 
have very much enjoyed the experience.  

Eva with Beaujolais Brony with Bravo 

 
Father and Son (Bravo & Beaujolais) 

  



 

Kat and Ceres did very well at the Pony Club State Championships,  
they finished sixth in the dressage and did some very impressive SJ rounds. Well done!!! 

 

 We would also like to take this opportunity to introduce our new colt, Heathmont Roulette 
which has joined Acacia Ridge Stud in September.  

 

Please visit our "Stallions" page to read more about him 

Colette has unfortunately left Acacia Ridge but during her stay she and Bravo had some very 
good results. From January to July they had 3 Dressage outings for 3 2nds, a 4th at Novice and 
1 Elementary critique for very good percentages. Their first jumping outing was at Aldinga 
Combined Training where they won at Novice Level, leading the Dressage and clear 
Showjumping. They then competed at Strathalbyn, Wistow and Metro Showjumping Clubs, 
placing in 85 cm and 95 cm classes and doing some very nice rounds at 1.10 m.  

Their first ODE was Mildura where they led the Dressage with over 70 %, went clear in 
Showjumping and then completed X-Country but unfortunately inexperience won the day, they 
missed a jump... Bravo is now in work with our visiting Dutch girls who both love him.   

  



 

  

 

  

 

  

 

  

  
 


